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April Newsletter 2025 
 
A warm welcome back. We hope you had a lovely Easter  

Reminder Dates  
 Classes resume Saturday 26th April and we break for ½ term on Saturday 24th May. 
 All term dates are available on our website www.liphookacademyofdance.co.uk  
 Please note there will be NO lessons on Thursday 5th and Saturday 7th June.  
 However, there will be exam lessons on Sunday 8th June at Liphook Junior School. 

Please refer to your exam pack for timings.   

Ballet Exams 2025 
 Thank you to all students for working so hard towards their ISTD ballet exams.  
 Anne’s shop will be available Saturday 26th April and Sunday 8th June for exam 

shoe and uniform requirements. All candidates require ribbons sewn onto their 
satin ballet shoes. 

Exam Fees 
 Fees to the ISTD have already been paid in order to secure our exam session. 

Please settle exam payments as per your exam pack to Dancing Dosh if you have 
not already done so.  

Earrings 
 Please note that no earrings may be worn for ballet exams and only small studs 

for lessons. For safety reasons no hooped earrings please. 

Tiny Tot/Primary Ballet Students 
 Tiny Tot and Primary ballet uniform – all should now be in regulation uniform 

please. Anne will have both uniforms available to purchase on Saturday. Payment 
for uniform is by cash or BACS to the following account, using your child’s name as 
reference.  

 Lemur Software Limited (biz a/c) 
 Cater Allen private Bank 
 Sort Code 16 57 10 
 A/c number 49166724 

 
All fees are now due. Please check your emails for invoices and if you have not received 
one prior to the start of the new term please let Anne know. Payment is due on receipt of 
invoice.  

 
As usual any queries please email either Rebecca or Anne. 
Exam, performance or lesson queries: dance@liphookacademyofdance.co.uk  
Uniform, invoice or admin queries: arr@lemur.co.uk 
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